TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
November 5, 2018

The Town Council met November 5, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Thorsby Municipal Annex
Building.

MEMBERS PRESENT: MEMBERS ABSENT:
Council Members: ~ Mayor Hight

Glenn Littleton

Marilyn Collins

Chasity Chapman

Neil Benson
Marvin Crumpton

Mayor Hight called the meeting to order at 6:00p.m. Terry Jackson gave the invocation.
Mayor Hight asked for approval of the Council Minutes from October 15, 2018.

Council Member Benson moved to approve the Council Minutes from October 15, 2018
as presented. Council Member Littleton seconded the motion. The motion carried with
the votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Collins, Littleton, Chapman,
Crumpton, and Benson.

New Business

Thorsby High School (SGA) sent a letter asking for a $500 donation to provide lunch for
their Veteran’s Day Program scheduled for November 8", 2018 @9:30a.m.

Council Member Chapman moved to approve $500 donation to Thorsby High School
(SGA).Council Member Benson seconded the motion.

Council Member Chapman amended her motion to approve $250 donation to provide
lunch for their Veteran’s Day Program scheduled for November 8, 2018 @9:30a.m.
Council Member Benson seconded the motion. The motion carried with the votes being
as follow: Yeas: Council Member Collins, Littleton, Chapman, Crumpton, and Benson.

Department Heads
Police Chief Barnett asked the Council to approve Brian Ashworth as a reserve officer. l
Council Member Littleton moved to approve Brian Ashworth as a reserve officer.

Council Member Chapman seconded the motion. The motion carried with the votes being
as follow: Yeas: Council Member Collins, Littleton, Chapman, Crumpton,; and Benson.




Fire Chief Conner gave the Council a copy of his report, he is in a class in Prattville this
week per Mayor Hight.

Terry Jackson reported the lift station at the transfer station was working right now, he
reported it ran for 60 hrs. And he did not have any way of knowing, so they had it added
to the computer system so he will be notified when something is wrong.

Town Clerk Crystal Smith reminded the Council the Christmas parade will be December
1%t at 9:00a.m. Lineup will be from 8:00a.m. To 8:30a.m.

Town Clerk Crystal Smith reported to the Council she had ordered Flowers for Laura
Liveoaks daughter and Gary Moons brother. She stated she had paid for one because it
had to be wired and if any Council Member would like to give just see her after Council
meeting.

Council Member Littleton moved to approve transfer of funds, and bills for November 5,
2018. Council Member Crumpton seconded the motion. The motion carried with the
votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Collins, Littleton, Chapman, Crumpton,
and Benson.

Council Member Collins moved to approve the Financial Statement. Council Member
Chapman seconded the motion. The motion carried with the votes being as follow: Yeas:
Council Member Collins, Littleton, Chapman, Crumpton, and Benson.

There being no further business to come before the council, Council Member Collins
moved to adjourn. Council Member Littleton seconded the motion. The motion carried
with the votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Littleton, Collins Chapman,
Crumpton, and Benson.

Robert Hight Mayor

ATTEST:

Town Clerk




